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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,

Our beloved True Mother is already here in America. On Saturday, October 7, she will be meeting with
ACLC clergies and on the Sunday, October 8, she will meet our young people.

A number of our Youth and Young Adults are attending our True Mother. Please pray for their safety and
for a successful meeting with our True Mother.

Early today, September 30, Charles and I are flying to Los Angeles to listen to the presentation of Rev.
Dong Mo Shin and Professor Jin Choon Kim, who are touring America as representative of our True
Mother. We hope to be able to represent our community in the gathering and receive the message that our
True Mother wants to convey to us through the two brothers.

Sunday, October 1 is our Youth and Young Adult Sunday Service with Mr. H. M. as speaker. Please
come and join us. We will also have Bento lunch fundraising Bazaar available and some bake goods.

Our Cheon Shim Won - Seattle prayer room is open everyday from 6:00 AM to 8:00 AM. You are
welcome to join the daily devotional prayer either in person or via Zoom from 6:00 to 7:00 am or offer

your own personal prayer after 7:00 am. Take note that the Wednesday and Friday schedule is different.

I look forward to seeing you all! May Heavenly Parent and True Parents blessing, healing and comfort
be with you all.

Sincerely,
Rosie Dijan Muyongo

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC @, gmail,com




